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May 13, 2017


Mathematics Department
University of Arizona
617 N. Santa Rita Ave.
P.O. Box 210089
Tucson, AZ 85721-0089 USA

Dear Dr. Gaona:

I would like to work as an instructor in the Mathematics department assisting with the mathematics curriculum.  I believe that I am qualified to meet the duties and responsibilities of the position.  I have two years experience as a mathematics teacher for TUSD and am currently working on my high school teaching certification.  In addition, I have four years of experience teaching undergraduates at Blackburn College in addition to experience while I was working on my dissertation at the University of Oregon.  A significant component of my doctoral work at the University of Oregon was math related.  During my time at the University of Oregon I taught statistics/econometrics classes using advanced technology including computers and statistical packages.  In addition, I specialized in statistics/econometrics at the University of Oregon. I also gained experience teaching online courses during that time.

My hope is that I might hear from you in the near future.  


Sincerely,



Edward Nicholas Muller
